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COMPULSORY TraceTogether (TT)

CHECK-IN      

For safeEntry into the church 
premises, the TraceTogether App 
or Token must be used. Please 
ensure that your TraceTogether 
token is working, and if not, to 
replace it with a new one before attending 
Mass.   

You will be denied entry if you do not have a 
working Token (e.g. battery run out or low or 
faulty - no light or red), as it is a mandatory  
requirement to aid in contact tracing.  

For children under the age of seven, Trace    
Together is not required but they must be    
accompanied by a guardian who has either the 
TraceTogether Token or App.  

For Mass attendance, all Singaporeans and   
Permanent Residents are required to present   
a physical personal ID such as NRIC / FIN for 
Mass Booking verification and scanning                   
purposes.  For short-term visitors, the Passport 
will be required. This verification is required for 
persons of all ages who are attending Mass.  

BOOKING OF MASS IN MARS 

From June 2021, all bookings in 
MARS will come with a booking 
number which will be indicated 
on the myBooking page of      
myCatholic.sg account.  

For all Mass slots, the maximum will be 50 per 
Mass for the entire month of June. 

These numbers will enable the Digital Church 
Office to better track attendees in the event 
that there is a sudden need to reduce the   
numbers. It will reduce the need for a Mass     
re-booking exercise should the number of Mass 
attendees be reduced, in keeping with the   
prevailing Covid-19 safety measures set by the 
Multi-Ministry Taskforce and MCCY. 

ANNUAL CLERGY RETREAT  

The priests of the parish will be attending their 
annual retreat from 28 June (Monday) to 2 July 
(Friday). Please pray for them for a fruitful      
retreat. Noon and evening Masses as usual.  

ROSARY PRAYERS FOR SOULS              

IN PURGATORY 

Have you lost a loved one who 
passed away, or know someone 
who has?  Prayers for souls in 
purgatory can help them!  Join 
our weekly prayers on Saturdays 
via Zoom. 

Time: 10am to 11.30am                                            
Meeting ID: 837 4715 5377 

Conducted by the Legion of Mary (Our Lady of 
the Cross PDM) 

RCIA – RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION 

FOR ADULTS 

The new journey will commence 
on Thursday, 8 July from 7.45pm 
to 9.45pm culminating with the        
Sacrament of Baptism at Easter 
2022, with the entire journey  
ending on 16 April 2022.  

If you have a friend or family 
member who is interested to know more about 
the Catholic faith, we welcome and invite them 
to journey with us. 

For enquiries and registration, please contact 

Daniel Ng at holycrosschurch.rcia@gmail.com 
or 9776 7432  

PETER’S PENCE 2021   

All Mass collections for the 13th 
Sunday in Ordinary Time, 27 June 
will be set aside for Peter’s Pence.  
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NOVENA YOUTH RALLY 2021  

This year, the annual Novena 
Youth Rally 2021 will be held 
online on Friday, 15 June from 
7pm to 9.30pm.  

With the theme of Level Up, we 
hope to power up our faith in 
this difficult time through an exciting line up in 
music, arts and knowledge. We have a host of 
fun activities lined up such as crafting your own 
rosary, learning to caricature, panel discussions, 
and praise and worship through a Battle of the 
Bands!  

For more information and reservation, visit 

www.novenayouthrally.com  

https://www.instagram.com/novenayouthrally 

AN INTRODUCTION TO THEOLOGY OF 

THE BODY 

Specially curated for the divorced 
or separated, this workshop helps 
participants understand sexuality, 
love and the meaning of life that is 
critical not only for marriage and 
sexual morality, but concerns the 
entire Gospel, the Bible and the whole mission 
of Christ. 

By: Andrew Kong, Licentiate in Canon Law 

Date: Wednesday, 23 June 2021 

Time: 8pm to 10pm     

Via: Online Zoom 

Contribution: Love Offering 

Registration: http://bit.ly/CDSG-TOB   

Contact: catholicdivorce.sg@gmail.com 

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 

Make your marriage a priority!  

Marriage is a project to be 
worked on together and a       
process of growth.  

Pope Francis (Amoris Laetitia,  
no. 218, 221).  

Good marriages can always be made better! To 
deepen your couple relationship, register your 
interest for a Marriage Encounter Weekend by 
contacting David and Clara at 9670 5390 or 

email mewkend@gmail.com 

INFANT BAPTISM      

Sunday, 4th July  at 12.45pm  

Registration closes on 20th June.  

Preparatory session for parents 
and God-parents on 27th June. 

YOUR CONTRIBUTION MAKES A 

DIFFERENCE 
 

Donation By PayNow:                                          
Open your banking App, use “Scan & Pay”  
for quick access via our QR code. 

CHURCH OF THE HOLY CROSS  
UEN: T08CC4054D   (Indicate “Mass Collection”) 

FOR DONATION TO SSVP HOLY CROSS 

I) Via bank transfer to: 

Society of St Vincent de Paul Conference of The 
Holy Cross 

UOB 101-366-4582  

II) By cheque. Issue to :  

Society of St Vincent de Paul Conference of The 
Holy Cross 

(Pls indicate UOB account number 101-366-4582 
on back of cheque) 

III) Donation by PayNow: 

CHURCH OF THE HOLY CROSS: 

UEN: T08CC4054D (Indicate "SSVP”)   

Thank you for your generosity. 


